
Topic     World Interfaith Harmony Week: Program One

Description  

"We’ve come a long way to be together, you and I” is the theme for this year's 
Charter for Compassion’s contribution to the World Interfaith Harmony Week. Our two-
part program will delve deeply into the real purpose of “Interfaith” and explore how its 
concept should be a guiding light into the harmony that is possible through interfaith 
practice which is the true foundation of living in a more peaceful and just world.

Getting to know the other as the Jewish philosopher, Martin Buber implied, is the ability 
to look at another from a different perspective, not leaving our own perspective behind, 
but broadening our understanding of the other—totally recognizing our willingness to 
accept an “I” and “Thou” relationship that is not separated by culture or faith or other 
bounds. This relationship conceivably leads us to the threshold of realizing the Eternal 
“Thou.”

Highlights of Program One, February, Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 7 am PT:

Karen Armstrong addresses how “Little We Know” about religions and our own 
perspectives. Musical lessons are offered by the a cappella group Sweet Honey in the 
Rock and Bernice Johnson Reagon. In addition two short documentary films: one 
prepared by the ASHA Centre, located in Gloucester, UK and a student produced film 
from De Paul University students in Chicago into us to Interfaith history and practice.
Time

Feb 6, 2018 7:00 AM in Pacific Time (US and Canada)


